
November 29, 2021 
Regular School Returns November 29th!!! 

The district’s purpose is to develop productive citizens. How and what we do within our 
schools to provide for the health and safety of all students, staff, families, and visitors will 

need to remain flexible to achieve our purpose. To that end, all school operations are 
reviewed with the latest public health information available. Decisions of operational status 

may change throughout this school year as public health situations change. 
 

What school will look like… 

FULL SCALE ON-
CAMPUS 
INSTRUCTION 

• Regular service and instruction 
• Monday through Friday 

• HS Winter sports practice begins Nov. 19th 
• MS Wrestling resumes Nov. 22nd  
• Masks in common areas and on all 

buses (same as the end of last year) 

FACILITY HEALTH 
MEASURES TO BE 
TAKEN 

• Continued classroom custodial care 
and disinfecting 

• Cooperative cleaning of areas 
• Visitor Screening at entrances 
• Continued bus disinfecting 

 
Remain mindful of the pandemic…  

 
STAY HOME IF… 

(Students and Staff) 

• You are showing signs of symptoms of 
COVID-19 

• You or a family member are awaiting a 
C19 test result 

• You have been quarantined 
• Contact your building 

administration for learning 
options while out of school 

 

 

WE BELIEVE THAT OUR RELATIONSHIP IS BUILT ON MUTUAL 
RESPECT OF EACH OTHER. IT IS VITAL THAT WE PARTNER TO 
ENSURE SELF-MONITORING (STUDENTS, PARENTS, AND STAFF 

ALIKE), WHICH WILL ALLOW US TO WORK TOGETHER FOR 
THE BETTERMENT OF OUR SCHOOLS. 

 


